
BULL SHOALS CITY SPECIAL COUNCIL MEETING

December 29, 2015

The Bull Shoals City Council met in special session on Tuesday, December 29, 2015 at 6: 00 pm in the
municipal building. On roll call, all Council Members were present. The Mayor was absent and
Recorder/Treasurer conducting the meeting in his absence.

This special meeting was called by Daryl Lindman, Marty Nickels and Anna Harper.

The purpose of this special meeting was to discuss Public Works Equipment.

Daryl Lindman asked for the Councils opinion on purchasing a boom arm for the Tractor mower vs. the backhoe
repairs. He also commented that he appreciates the employees looking but need to focus on backhoe repairs
first.

Anna Harper asked if the smaller bushhog would work better with the tractor in question.

Public Works Director Scott McConnell commented on the safety issue with the existing tractor and this piece
would replace it so it could get closer to areas to brushhog which this existing one can not do.

Daryl Lindman commented on why should we try to fix the bushhog when we need the backhoe repaired.

Public Works Director Scott McConnell asked since we have a mechanic, why can' t he fix the backhoe instead
of farming out the work.

Marty Nickels commented that the City doesn' t have the equipment to repair bushings. He expressed that it is
too big of a job for our mechanic to do. He stated that he received an estimate for$ 25, 000 for the repairs on the
backhoe.

Marty Nickels made a motion to purchase the boom arm mower, there was no second. Motion denied.

The Council commented on to discuss the backhoe at the next Workshop.

Daryl Lindman made the motion, seconded by Marty Nickels that the meeting be adjourned. The motion passed
unanimously and the meeting adjourned at 6:46 p. m.

Approved:

David R. Hotchkiss— Mayor

Attested:

Kimberly M. Williams— Recorder/ Treasurer


